

19th March 2020

Dear Parent/Carer,

Re: Provision of child care for frontline workers from March 23rd at ICC

We are looking at the provision for children of those who work in the NHS, Care, Paramedics, Police, Fire, Social workers, Teachers and Teaching Assistants to enable those people to continue to work.

We are trying to provide supervised care (please note not education) from 8.30am to 3pm daily for these children and some other vulnerable groups. It is essential we identify, quickly, the level of need so we can plan to see if it will be possible.

If you work in one of these roles and want this service for your child/children, please complete the attached form and return to us with a photo of your lanyard/ID/letter, which identifies you as frontline staff by email today, if possible, to pha@ifieldcc.co.uk.

It is essential you include an emergency contact for an adult who we can call in the event of illness/accident or incident and who would be able to take care of your child in such an event.

We will do all we can to meet this need though there are many considerations and very little time.

Yours faithfully,

Rob Corbett, Headteacher







Fax: 01293 420501 Email: office@ifieldcc.co.uk